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Dear Mr Majewski 
 
COMPLAINT AGAINST POLICE 
 
I write in response to your recent correspondence with this office about your complaint against 
police.  
 
The complaints have been formally recorded within the provisions of Part 2 of the Police 
Reform Act 2002.   
 
My role in dealing with your complaint is to decide how the matter should be dealt with. 
 
Based on the information contained within your correspondence, I have determined that your 
complaint is suitable to be dealt with at a local police level.  Therefore, papers have been 
forwarded to your local Inspector, who will allocate an officer to contact you and endeavour to 
resolve your complaint. 
 
If, once your complaint has been dealt with you are not satisfied with the outcome you will 
have the right to request a review to the IOPC (Independent Office for Police Complaints). 
 
For more information about the complaints process, please see the Independent Office for 
Police Conduct website (www.policeconduct.gov.uk).  If you do not have access to the 
internet, the IOPC can provide you with leaflets (0300 020 0096). 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
K STARKIE 
Detective Inspector 2417 
Professional Standards Department 
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Mr A Majewski 
Sent via email 
 
 

Dorset Police 
 Professional Standards Department 

 Force Headquarters 
 Winfrith, Dorchester 

Dorset  DT2 8DZ 
 

Your ref:                       
Our ref:  CO/01435/23 

   TW/CP 
 

E-mail:  complaints&misconduct@dorset.pnn.police.uk 
 

Date: 26 June 2024 
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